
 
 
 

February 1, 2018 

 
Civil Engineering 

 1201 W. University Dr. 

Edinburg, Texas 78539 

Office: (956)665-3830 

 

Greetings: 
 
On behalf of the 20th Annual Water Quality Management and Planning Conference Planning 

Committee, comprised of local municipal, academia and water professional stakeholders, in 

partnership with The University of Texas Rio Grande Valley (UTRGV) requests your support to 

provide the region with a stellar event that will disseminate innovative, state of the art and essential 

information to our local communities, researchers, students, and leaders. The 2018 Conference will 

be held May 14-19, 2018, at the Schlitterbahn Resort, in South Padre Island, TX. The most 

knowledgeable topic presenters and keynote speakers, as well as local, state and federal government 

leaders in the industry participate in this event to explore topics in stormwater management, 

innovative green infrastructure techniques, local government programs, and sustainable water quality 

management. 
 
The conference will host 4 full days of technical sessions and poster sessions on cutting edge 

issues related to the water industry and opportunities for networking and socializing with 

colleagues, industry professionals and numerous local government officials. 

 
This exceptional event will be a wonderful opportunity for your organization to have some 

visibility and representation in front of a wide audience who could benefit and value from your 

participation at this conference and public recognition. We invite you to be a partner with us in this 

event.  The options designed to assist you in finding the right level for your budget and your time 

are provided. 

 

UTRGV will establish a student scholarship program, an endeavor that will motivate local 

students to pursue careers in the water industry.  Your gift is tax deductible to the extent 

allowed by law.  Please contact me at javier.guerrero@utrgv.edu or Augusto Sanchez Gonzalez at 

augosto.sanchezgonzalez@utrgv.edu with your questions.   

 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
Javier Guerrero, M.S., E.I.T. 

Director of Water Studies 

LRGV TPDES Stormwater Task Force Liaison 
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